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I oppose this development for the following reasons; 
1. I don’t believe there has not been enough studies done on the impact on local fauna from the 
drill site at Flat Rock 
2. I don’t believe there has been enough focus on building business cases for alternative routes 
and public transport options 
3. The fact that the highly populated areas of Sydney’s Lower North Shore will end up with a 
highly concentrated area of unfiltered emissions from several tunnels 
4. The suburbs or North Sydney, Cammeray, Naremburn, Willoughby and Northbridge will bear 
the brunt of 6-7 years of development with little to no benefit for any of the communities 
5. The fact that there has been no vision or will in the design to deliver the communities back 
more green space. Instead this development will reduce the existing amount of green space 
available to the communities 
6. No plan that I have seen is addressing the fact that Flat Rock Drive will be useless as a 
gateway to schools to and from Crows Nest, the City, numerous schools on the Lower North 
Shore. 
7. No plan has been presented to negate the increased traffic and parking requirements in and 
around Northbridge and Cammeray. The main traffic arteries in these areas are already 
congested are peak traffic times. 


